
MEETING REPORT 
 

 
Council of the R.M. of Reciprocity No. 32 held their regular meeting of Council on 
Thursday, June 10, 2021, at the Municipal Office in the R.M. of Reciprocity No. 32, 
Saskatchewan, with two councillors absent and Division 3 vacant. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. with Reeve Arthur presiding. 
 
Minutes of the Regular Meeting held on May 13th, 2021 were approved as circulated. 
The Statement of Financial Activities for the month of May was accepted as presented 
and the accounts were passed and approved for payment. 
 
Council acknowledged receipt of a road closed notice, authorized advertising on the 
RM’s Facebook, Twitter and website to inform the public that the top cut would begin the 
week of June 21, 2021 and that there would be no hay salvage program for 2021. 
Council authorized a grant to assist with the 2020 operating costs of the Alida Fire 
Department and authorized a cheque to be voided that was lost in the mail and 
approved a subdivision application. 
 
Public Works Foreman, White, attended the meeting to discuss various matters 
pertaining to the workshop operation.  
 
Four delegations were received – two salesmen, one by electronic means and one in 
person. Daryl Harrison, MLA for the Cannington Constituency and Acting Detachment 
Commander Tasha Reid from the Carlyle RCMP also attended. 
 
Two road right-of-way applications were approved. 
 
Correspondence was received and filed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:10 p.m. 


